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THANK YOU! 

Dear Guild Members, 

We recently received "a very 
warm and sincere thank-you 
from the Museum 5 taff and 
Board for all the volunteer time 
and effort we gave during 
Dedication Week." It was great 
to hear that we were able to make 
a difference. .The week was a 
huge success because so many 
people from the Village Business 
Association, the Museum Staff, 
The Guild, ihe. .Czech communi-
ty and-the Greater Cedar Rapids 
community worked together in a 
very short period of time to put 
together an exceptional occasion. 

I wish to thank each of you for 
doing what you could when you 
were asked. It was a great team 
effort. This Thanksgiving time, 
we are thankful for all our free-
doms and all our friends. 

Sincerely, 
Sylvia Rohlena 

NOTE: DATE CHANGE 

The next Guild Meeting is 
December 9 at 9:30 at the 
Museum. Business includes 
election of representative to 
the Museum Board and eval-
uation of the last year. 
Please plan to attend. 

Coordinating volunteers 

It is not possible for any one 
person to organize all the 
volunteers the Museum 
needs---it takes all of us. 
Please call FRAN BROWN 
and ask when you can help 
in the month of December. 
(In fact there are still volun-
teer days needed in 
November). This a great 
opportunity to add hours in 
1995. Fran asked for 
someone to help hostessing 
on Sunday, December 3 or 
Guiding Tours on Sunday, 
December 17. We are having 
concerns about supplying 
volunteers for the extended 
hours at the Museum 
between November 18 and 
Christmas. 

Please to volunteer: 
Fran at home or at 
the museum 362-8500. 
Thanks a million. 

Ostrava Adult Choir will perform on 
December 1 at 7PM at the Museum. 
Tickets will be $6. The fifty-eight 
member choir will arrive in Cedar 
Rapids November 30. 

They would enjoy staying in our 
homes for three nights. If you can 
provide a home for two or more of the 
choir members, please call Jodi at the 
Museum. The experience is great for 
visitors and for hostesses. The Guild 
wishes to thank you in advance for 
your help. 

GUILD BUSINESS 

ST. MIKULAS DAY 
Help Needed at the Village 
and the Museum.Individually 
wrapped cookies are needed 
for the children after the 
Puppet Show. Call Sheryl at 
the Museum: 362-8500 with 
your name and number of 
cookies you can provide. 
The Puppet Show is at 2 PM 
but the cookies are needed by 
NOON Saturday Morning. 
This would be a real help. 

DUES are DUE: January 1 
begins a NEW YEAR for 
your Guild Membership. 
Dues are $10 plus 20 hours 
(minimum) volunteer hours. 
Please write a note to the 
Guild Executive Committee if 
the twenty hours are not 
possible and they will be 
waived. 

Thank you goes to two sub- . 
committees: the nominating 
committee and the auditing 
committee. It is the work 
behind the scenes that keeps 
everything going. Thank you 
so much. 

Please turn in your volunteer 
hours by January 1 to Fran or 
Sylvia. 



You are cordially 
invited to a 

CHRISTMAS & 
THANK-YOU 

party at the 
regular Guild 

meeting 
DECEMBER 9 at 

9:30AM. 
The officers of the 

Guild have 
planned special 

entertainment and 
treats. 
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Your Guild Board would like 
to take this opportunity to 
wish all of our members a 

truely wonderful 
Thanksgiving Day. 

We as a community and a 
nation have so very much to 

be thankful for. 
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